Russ Koyra

From: ATrusgnich <adam.trusgnich@Ilambertconcrete.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 7:25 AM

To: Russ Kozyra

Subject: Water Concrete Repairs

Russell,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to bid on your project, unfortunately we are going to have to pass on this
one.

Thank You

Adam Trusgnich
Lambert Concrete, Inc.
219.663.7052 Office
219.306.0403 Mobile

LAMBERT

CONCRETE INC



